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MONTGOMERY COLLEGE
Office of the President

 
December 12, 2017

 
 
MEMORANDUM
 
To:                   Montgomery College Community
 
From:               Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President
 
Subject:           UPDATE: Supreme Court Ruling on Executive Order on Immigration
 
Here is an important update to the information sent this morning about Department of
Homeland Security (DHS) policies: please use this updated link to access the most up-to-date
information about DHS as pertains to the latest executive order on immigration. The DHS fact
sheet and frequently asked questions are available here.
 
If you have questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
President@montgomerycollege.edu.
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